
I received through my letterbox today a leaflet advertising a Draft Local Plan.  It appears from 
searching online that there is a Draft Local Plan and a New Enfield Local Plan.  Which document 
should I be looking at? 

You don’t seem to be allowing much time for a consultation (deadline for replies seems to be 13 
September 2021, if I were to read the New Enfield Local Plan).  In the meantime, could you explain 
to me in layperson’s language what is the difference labelled in your Appendices between “Site 
Allocations” and “Outside of the Placemaking Areas – Site Allocations”. 


